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David Rees AM 
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External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

23 May 2018 
 

Dear Chair,  

  
Tomorrow I will be issuing a written statement to members regarding the new Ministerial 
Forum on the future relationship between the UK and the EU. 
  
Building on initial discussions at the Joint Ministerial Committee Europe (JMC - EU 
Negotiations), the new forum will give the devolved administrations an opportunity to 
contribute to the development of a UK negotiating position.   

  
Ministers from the Welsh Government will attend alongside those from the Scottish 
Government and officials from the Northern Ireland civil service and will feed into the JMC 
(EN).  The First Minister has asked Rebecca Evans, Minister for Housing and Regeneration, 
to act as the lead Minister for the new Ministerial Forum, working with myself as the 
established Welsh Government representative on JMC (EN).  

  
The first meeting of the forum will take place tomorrow 24 May in Edinburgh with the 
Minister for Housing and Regeneration attending and the Welsh Government will keep 
members updated on the development of the forum and the progress of its work. 

  
We expect the forum to meet on a regular basis.  Given the fast-moving nature of the issues 
with which the forum will be dealing with and the confidential nature of the talks, it may be 
beneficial for my officials to work with your committee clerk on the best mechanism to keep 
you and members of the committee updated while maintaining the integrity of the 
discussions. 
 
A Welsh version of this letter will follow shortly. 
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